
 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

We are really excited to be welcoming into school Dr Diane, who is a Maya 

Archeologist and will help us to start our history learning with a bang! She will 

be delivering workshops to each of the four classes to share how her work as 

an archeologist has helped her to learn about the past from material remains. 

Dr Diane will be bringing with her a large collection of artefacts and her passion 

for this subject.  

Dr Diane will be in school for the whole day on Thursday 11th September which 

will cost £5.50 per child; this voluntary contribution is now payable on Arbor 

under trips and visits. Please note that this is a voluntary contribution and that 

a child will not be treated any differently should a parent be unable to pay. 

However, the visit could not go ahead if a significant number of parents were 

unable to contribute.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or your child’s 

class teacher.  

 

Many thanks for your support, 

Mrs Howes 

Year 5/6 Teacher  


